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December 6, 2007  

To:  Executive Committee  

From: Toronto Film Board  

Subject:  Studio District Study  

Recommendation:  

The Toronto Film Board requests the Executive Committee to direct the City Solicitor to submit a 
report to the Toronto Film Board outlining all options available to the City of Toronto and the 
Province of Ontario for the protection of the employments lands in the south eastern studio district 
area, such report to be submitted to the February 28, 2008 meeting of the Toronto Film Board.  

Action Taken by the Toronto Film Board:  

The Toronto Film Board:  

1. supports the City of Toronto position that removes power centres from the South of Eastern 
employment area in the studio district; and  

2. advises the Chief Planner and Executive Director, City Planning, that the Toronto Film 
Board is in support of a community consultation meeting being held in the community on 
the Official Plan and Zoning By-law Amendment Application for the lands south of Eastern 
Avenue, prior to the Statutory Public Meeting under the Planning Act at the Toronto and 
East York Community Council meeting to be held on January 15, 2008, and requests that the 
local Councillor be advised of the date, time and location of the community consultation 
meeting.  

Background:  

The Toronto Film Board on December 6, 2007 considered a presentation that was delivered by 
Ms. Denise Graham, Senior Planner, Community Planning, regarding the Studio District Study.    
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